The Zone Corporation
861 Broadway, Bangor, ME 04401
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Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Attn: Supervisory Engineer Son Nguyen,
Audio Division, Media Bureau, R 2-A522
445 12™ Street S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

April 17,2017
Re: BZ-20160209ABZ

At the request of Joseph Szczesny, this letter is respectfully submitted as a formal and official request
by the The Zone Corporation, licensee of WZON, Bangor, Maine, that BZ-20160209ABZ remain on
hold pending completion of FAA tower studies for both towers followed by completion of the
requested modifications to form 302.

Tower number 1, in the application was deemed “unregistered” by the Commission, even though it
was previously registered as part of a 2TA1 array, registration number 1248207.

We have had both towers surveyed and the results have been filed with the FAA for study and approval
of each tower,individually and also to make minor corrections in the lat/long locations of

each tower. The results of these studies should be available within the next 3-4 weeks. Upon receipt,
we will file application for registration with the FCC and modify the form 302 for sumission of
response to that requested by the Commission for BZ-20160209ABZ.

If additional information is required, I can be reached directly at 207-314-6092 or via email at:

howie@zoneradio.com

Sincerely,

Howard L Soule
Director of Engineering
The Zone Corporation



